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FILE REF.: CDRC CASE # APP 13-5062 Robert and Bernadette Anaya Appeal

ISSUE:

Robert and Bernadette Anaya, Applicants, Joseph Karnes (Sommer, Karnes & Associates, LLP),
Agent, are appealing the Land Use Administrators decision to reject a submittal for Master Plan,
Preliminary and Final Development Plan as it was deemed untimely. The property is located at

2253 Ben Lane, within Sections 31, Township 17 North, Range 9 East, (Commission District 2).

SUMMARY:

This case is being tabled at the request of the Applicant.
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